Texas School District Recognizes Sysco Delivery Partner for
Excellent Customer Service

H May 31, 2022

CONGRATULATIONS,

Last week, Sysco Delivery Partner Daniel Garnett was recognized for his excellent customer service by an
entire local Independent School District near Fort Worth, Texas.

Administrators, teachers, and students from all 10 schools in the district gathered on "Happy Daniel Day”
to show their appreciation for his hard work and professionalism. To express their gratitude, each school
greeted Daniel with gift cards, notes of appreciation, lottery tickets, and much more.

“Daniel always has a positive attitude! If you ask him to put the delivery items in a certain place not only
does he do it, but he remembers when he delivers the next time and verifies that is how we want it prior
to bringing in our groceries,” says Christine Sexton, Manager at Blue Haze Elementary.

“Daniel is always personable. He smiles no matter the load. He is super helpful and the best delivery
person we have had,” says Tammie Herron, Manager at the Fine Arts Academy.

“Thank you, Daniel, for all you do every day to bring our Purpose to Life and for taking such great care of

our customers,” says Terry Ruiz, Regional Vice President of Human Resources, Sysco North Texas Region.
“You are a rock star!”

DANIEL !
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